Cancellation of HA Board Meeting

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

The Hospital Authority (HA) today (December 14) announced the
cancellation of the HA Board Meeting, which was originally scheduled on
Thursday (December 17), in light of the latest situation of the COVID-19
outbreak and the anti-epidemic measures of minimising public gathering
activities.
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